
 

Open Day 
 
York Road will  be having an Open day on Friday 11th February at 
2.00 - 3.30pm.  Please let friends and family know. 
This will be a good opportunity for new parents to talk to mem-
bers of staff with any questions regarding admissions, and a 
chance to look around. 
 
Number Corner 

Take your child on a number hunt. 
Look out for numbers, on a bin, a 
house, anywhere they spot a num-
ber, taking photos of the numbers 
that they find and upload these to 
tapestry.  

 

  
 

 

 

The new children are settling in well as 
they explore  their new setting and the 
activities we have to offer,  painting, stick-
ing, role play, playing with the small world 
models such as the trains.  
The children have really enjoyed playing 
outside and taking part in the water and 
sand play, as well as having a go on the 
trikes. Don’t forget to put your child in old 
clothes. 
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Preschool And York Road 
Nursery 

We have been teaching the children about 
Chinese New Year and doing some activities 
in conjunction with this celebration. We used 
chopsticks, we had an assembly, listened to 

Chinese music and 
worked together in 
our groups to make 
life size Chinese drag-
ons. Look out on tap-
estry for pictures of 
your child and then 
ask what they have 
learnt. 

 

  
14th -18th  
Feb 

Yorkies Holday 
club 

14th –18th Half Term 

  

Diary Dates 

Safeguarding 

The school office is open from 8.30am until 4.00pm, if the 

phone is unanswered please leave a message on the answering 

machine. Please report all absences due to illness by phoning 

the school on 01462 459127. 

If your child will be absent (planned absence) on a school day 

you need to complete a absence form. This form is available 

from the office. Please email 

permjinder.lidder@yorkroad.herts.sch.uk This form can be 

returned to your child’s keyworker or emailed back. 

Keep your child at home 

If your child is unwell and requires calpol before they come to nurse-

ry, please keep them at home. If your child has a medical  appoint-

ment am. Please bring your child in 12.00. If your child has a pm ap-

pointment. You can pick them up at 12.00. 

Please do not use mobile phones on the nursery premises. 

Please could you ensure the office have the correct contact de-

tails and home address. 

Children’s Umbrellas 

If your child uses them, please can you take 

them home for the day. If they are left here 

they can be a health and safety risk. 


